
 

    join the chorus
          JOIN THE FUN!

VISIT A JUNE OPEN HOUSE REHEARSAL

IF YOU LOVE TO SING
we’ve got a

place for you

The award-winning Greater Nassau Chorus invites women singers to attend Open House rehearsals every Tuesday night in 
June.  Greater Nassau Chorus is a member of Sweet Adelines International, a respected worldwide organization of women 
singers who meet regularly to practice, socialize, perform and sing a cappella music, barbershop style.  We’re looking for 
singers who value the joy of singing chord-ringing, fun-filled music.  Come see what we’re all about and receive a special 
introduction to barbershop and a cappella singing.  Join our chorus, join the fun! 

Dates: 		  June 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30
Times: 		  6:45pm - 10:00pm
Location: 		  Bethlehem Lutheran Church
			   1375 N. Grand Ave., Baldwin, NY 11510
For more info: 	 www.greaternassauchorus.org
			   membership@greaternassauchorus.org 
			   Or call Marisela: 516-250-4995

Greater Nassau Chorus
First Month of Membership Free When You Join By September 30, 2009


